Champaign Central H.S. Announcements

8/17/2023
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS - PTSA

Welcome to Central High School. We are happy your student will be joining us. We
hope that you are making progress toward meeting the state requirement of obtaining a
school physical and /or the required immunizations for your ninth grade or transfer
student. Deadline to submit a physical with immunization is September 1, 2023. You
can turn any medical forms to the main office at Central High School to Ms. Green
(greench@u4sd.org). Parents please be sure to sign the physical form.

Picture Day is September 6th in Seeley Hall, come prepared to smile
for the cameras 2. Forms will be available soon in the main office.

CLUBS AND ACTIVITIES

First meeting of Junior State of America (JSA) will be August 30th at 730am in room 2111.
We will have an overview, kahoot and snacks!

Juniors and Seniors interested in joining National Honor Society, please check your email as
invitations have gone out and applications are due Friday, September 1st at 12:00 p.m. Please
contact Ms. Cornelius (corneler@u4sd.org) and Ms. Thompson (thompsve@u4sd.org) with any
questions.



Future Business Leaders of America / FBLA would like to invite all students to our first
meeting next Tuesday, August 22 at 3:30 in room 2211. This is an amazing organization for
anyone interested in gaining skills to carry them further in high school, college, and the
workforce. If you are unable to attend but would like more information, please sign up outside

Room 2211 or 2209.

COLLEGE AND CAREERS

Message from Mr. Tanner:

Each year, Mr. Tanner meets virtually with parents/guardians and their student(s) to discuss
post-secondary plans. If you have questions about the 4-year college/university process, our
military branches, employment opportunities in C-U, the trade skills, Parkland College and
Pathways, and much more, please email Mr. Tanner (tanneran@ué4sd.org). At this time, these
virtual meetings are only available for our current Senior families.

Visiting the College & Career Center:
- Eastern lllinois University: Tuesday, September 5th
- Augustana College: Monday, September 11th
- Michigan State University & McKendree University: Wednesday, September 13th
- University of lowa: Thursday, September 14th
- University of Southern California & Missouri State University, Springfield: Friday,
September 15th
- Greenville University: Thursday, September 21st
- Southern lllinois University, Carbondale: Wednesday, September 27th
- Bradley University: Monday, October 9th
- Millikin University, Tuesday, November 7th
**Students MUST RSVP in Order to Meet With the Admissions Counselors
**Visits are Open to Sophomores - Seniors ONLY

- Video: How to Log Into Naviance Student
- Video: How to RSVP for Visits to Champaign Central

Transfer Exploration Night:
- Who: Unit 4, Parkland College, UIUC, UIC, and UIS

- When: Tuesday, September 5th
- Time: 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. (Check-In Begins at 6:00 p.m.)
- Where: Centennial Aldridge Auditorium (Centennial High School)
- Students: Open to ALL Students
- About and to Register for the Event: Click Here

College Fair at Parkland College:
- When: Wednesday, September 13th from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

- Where: Donald Dodds Athletic Complex at Parkland College
- Who: For ALL Students and FREE to Attend, No RSVP Needed
- Questions: Email Mr. Tanner (tanneran@u4sd.org)

ATHLETICS



https://www.loom.com/share/220abf57bb1d441f8fca7d4fc38d3bbd?sid=16b932ad-ed54-48cf-9c06-15eb77159bed
https://www.loom.com/share/e11697ac452846748f141c3bfe865182?sid=e3fc0410-bbef-4208-a473-12a9d80a48c8
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc8IzyYseygbT5AO4d5BYawZMmj0b8rYFEjWmJjCAlWKCRaWw/viewform

The cross country team will be accepting new members through Friday August 18th. Anyone
interested should see Coach Hood or e-mail him at hoodgu@u4sd.org.

The CHS Boys Soccer Season is about to kick off! Please join us for the annual car wash
fundraiser this Sunday, August 20, 2023, from 12:30pm - 3:30pm at Prospect Bank, 1601 S.
Prospect Avenue in Champaign (corner of Prospect & Kirby). Donations (even if you can't make
it but want to support the boys) can be made by PayPal:
CentralMensSoccerBoosters@gmail.com or Venmo: @CHS-MSB (the last 4 digits for
confirmation is 6636). Thank you for your support of the team -- we hope to see you on Sunday.
Go Maroons!



mailto:hoodgu@u4sd.org

